
Autumn 1 Newsletter

English

Welcome to Bluebell Class! 
We are looking forward to the new year together with lots of learning and fun.

Homework PE
PE will be on Wednesdays and

Thursdays. On Wednesdays, we
have a dance coach in to teach us

key skills and routines.
On Thursdays, we will follow Real

PE, focusing on core skills as well as
our personal and social skills.

Homework will be set at different points in the

week:

Friday to Friday—Maths or SPAG on alternate

weeks. 

Times Tables Rockstars- as much as you can fit in.

Reading—as much as you can fit in.

Maths

We will begin the first half-term focusing on

spelling, punctuation and grammar to consolidate

previous learned skills. 

We will also look at writing our own historical and

mythical stories, as well as exploring some autumn

poetry. 

This half-term will focus on place

value, addition and subtraction. We

will estimate, compare and round

numbers up to 10,000. 

We will learn how to add and

subtract two 4-digit numbers. 

History
Our key question this half-term is

‘What was life like in the Stone Age?’.

We will explore the three periods of

the Stone Age, how they lived, and

the greatest achievements within this

period. 

Science
This half-term we will explore different types

of rock, learning how to classify and test them

to identify their properties. We will learn about

Mary Anning and the importance of her

discovery.


